
 

 

   

Meeting Minutes   

Date: April 11, 2018  

Time: 10:00am  

Subject: Naming of Facilities at Ben L. Smith High School and Western Guilford High School  

Board Members Present: Deena Hayes-Greene (Committee Chairperson), Alan Duncan, Wes Cashwell, 

and Anita Sharpe  

Also Present: Gerald Greeson, Executive Director of Maintenance  

Proposals:  

I. Ben L. Smith High School  

Facility: Field House at Claude Manzi Stadium   

Name: Mike Porter Field House at Claude Manzi Stadium  
 In Honor of: Coach Mike Porter  

 

The committee voted unanimously in favor of renaming the field house in honor of Coach 

Mike Porter.  

II. Western Guilford High School  

Facility: Western Guilford High School Hollifield Gymnasium Court  

Name: Mickie Tuttle Court  

In Honor of: Coach Mickie Tuttle  

The committee voted unanimously in favor of renaming the gymnasium court in honor of 

Coach Mickie Tuttle.  

III. Western Guilford High School  

Facility: Western Guilford High School Track  

Name: The DePaul Mittman Track  

In Honor of: Coach DePaul Mittman  

The committee voted unanimously in favor of renaming the track in honor of Coach DePaul 

Mittman.  

  

Minutes by: Gerald Greeson, Executive Director of Maintenance  

CC: Scott McCully, Chief Operations Officer  


